
 

PRESS RELEASE 

Huub Arendse reappointed as member of the Supervisory Board of 
Achmea Bank N.V. 

TILBURG, 30 July 2021 – Huub Arendse has been reappointed as a member of the Supervisory 
Board of Achmea Bank as of 1 August 2021. Arendse has been part of the Supervisory Board of 
Achmea Bank since 2018.  

Arendse has been reappointed for a period of 4 years after a first period of 4 years as a chairman 
of the Supervisory Board. 

The Supervisory Board of Achmea Bank consists of Huub Arendse (chairman), Henny te Beest, 
Miriam van Dongen and Robert Otto. 

This announcement is released by Achmea Bank N.V. and contains information that qualified or 
may have qualified as inside information for the purpose of Article 7 of the Market Abuse 
Regulation (EU) 596/2014 (MAR) 

For more information, please contact: 

Media: Investors: 
Marco Simmers Rudi Kramer 
+31 6 534 387 18 + 31 65 326 4552 
marco.simmers@achmea.nl rudi.kramer@achmea.nl  

 

About Achmea Bank 
Achmea Bank is part of Achmea and provides mortgages and savings products to the retail market in the 
Netherlands via the Centraal Beheer and Woonfonds labels. Achmea Bank is licensed to provide financial 
services under the Financial Supervision Act (Wft). Achmea Bank has a mortgage portfolio of approximately €12 
billion and manages savings of approximately €7 billion. Achmea Bank is located in Tilburg. 
www.achmeabank.com 


